Invitation to an informal networking dinner
for PhD students
at the 3rd International NEPS Conference

In the context of the 3rd International NEPS Conference, we, the LIfBi PhD
representatives, would like to invite all participating PhD students to a joint dinner. The
dinner is an opportunity to talk about work and other experiences in an informal
setting with other doctoral researchers and local beer.

Where: Boulevard Café Luitpold; Schénleinspl. 4, 96047 Bamberg
When: 19:00; November 23, 2018

We will meet at 18:45 on the first floor of the Wilhelmspost and will go to the
restaurant together.

Of course, you can also come to Café Luitpold directly. We reserved a table in the
name of ‘LIfBi PhD students’.

Please find directions from the Wilhelmspost to Café Luitpold here:
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We are looking forward to meeting you in hopefully great numbers! ;)

Kathrin Thums, Sebastian Franz, Anna Scharl, Regina Jusri and Johanna Greiner



